
 

Ashley Village Council Meeting Minutes 

January 9th, 2025 

 
The regular council meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President Robert Studt. 

 

Roll call was taken with, Robert Studt, David Kimball, Mike Turner, Doug Schneider, Dave Foote, Terry Beck, 

Katelyn Emmendorfer, Michelle Fitzpatrick-Clerk/Treasurer, Chris Lambert, Paul Beck-DPW Supervisor Absent: 0 

 

Visitors:   Jane Unterbrink, Paul Ghinelli, Steve Moffit and Ann Paksi 

 

Paul Ghinelli addressed the council with his concerns regarding Country Christmas not recouping what they should 

be recouping from SRI. Also addressed his concerns of the low traffic on the south side of the tracks. 

 

Steve Moffit addressed the council of his concerns with Country Christmas food vendors and wanting council to 

remember their control of the Country Christmas. 

Council invited both Paul and Steve to attend the Country Christmas meeting and address their concerns with the 

committee. 

 

After review and discussion M. Turner made a motion to approve the 12/13/2024 agenda.  Supported by D 

Kimball. Motion carried. 

 

After review and discussion, M. Turner made a motion to accept the Council Meeting Minutes of 

Oct. 10th, 2024 as presented.  Supported by D Kimball. Motion carried. 

 

After review and discussion, D Kimball made a motion to approve the check register, Dec 15th, 2024 through Jan 

9th, 2025 Supported by M. Turner Motion carried. 

 

Committee Chairman Jane Unterbrink presented updates for the Village of Ashley Country Christmas. and 

addressed some of the questions Paul and Steve had. 

 

Planning Commission meeting was reviewed and discussed. 

 

President R. Studt gave updates on the Work session meeting.  

 

Old Business: 

 

President Studt Appointed Terry Beck as the New AAFA council member. 

 

New Business: 

 

After review and discussion M. Turner accepted the bid of $200 by Corinna Muzzy to strip and wax the community 

center and village office floors. Supported by D Kimball. Motion Carried. 

 

Paul Beck addressed council in regards to his concerns in the difference of fringe benefits between full and part time 

employees. 

 

After review and discussion, of the Earned Sick Time Act The wage and income committee will look to amend the 

Hand Book. 

 

The council meeting procedures were reviewed and discussed.  

 

 

M. Turner motioned to adjourn regular council meeting at 8:30pm.  Supported by K.Emmendorfer. Motion 

Carried. 

 

_____________________________   __________________________________ 

Robert Studt, Village President    Michelle Fitzpatrick, Village Clerk 
 

 

 


